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From: Ben Nerad
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Please remove left turn lane on Hammersly / Whitney Way intersection
Date: Monday, February 28, 2022 4:03:35 PM

RE: 70093 2022 Public Works Transportation Projects Review and Feedback - Hammersley
Road

Hello,

I'm writing in support of the alternative that would remove the left turn lane going from
Hammersly Rd to Whitney Way. I believe this alternative would significantly improve
pedestrian and bike safety. If this city is looking for ways to fulfill the Vision Zero pledge, this
is a way to do it.

Thanks,
Ben Nerad
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